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Wow, wow and wow!!! What a year folks!!!  I’ve never seen anything like it in my lifetime and I hope to 

never see anything like it again. We all lost many friends and family members to Covid-19.  We also lost 

our jobs, and it has been a struggle in every way to stay positive and hang tough for better days. Well, 

here we are people, it’s now 2021 and I am sure hoping that it is a better year than 2020.  I always go 

into each year with hope, a positive outlook and attitude and wishing the for the best in everything.   

Actually, that was my hope for 2020 and it didn’t exactly pan out.  But I move into 2021 with nothing    

but positive energy and hope and love for all.  Hard times help us to realize that most of the time, we  

are pretty damn fortunate for all that we have.  So we will stand together, stand tall, help those around 

us who need it and we will move strong and proud into 2021.  I wish the absolute best for each and   

every one of you, your family and friends. I can’t wait to see all of you at live music performances down 

the road. Hang tough, be well, and please stay strong and healthy!!! .……. 

 

SHADOWLAND:  As I write this, I am preparing to go live with a New Year’s Eve celebration - just not the one I thought.  Each year 

at this time, I’m usually on stage with Southside Johnny and The Asbury Jukes, but the pandemic threw a wrench into those plans. I 

started thinkin’ that we could still go live on New Year’s Eve, but with Shadowland, in my home studio.  We’ve done it a few times 

on Quarantunes, but tonight will be different.  I am hoping that all of you decided to tune 

in and ring in 2021 with us.  I have to give a big shout-out to the folks who make this show 

happen, technically speaking - John Isley, Zack Sandler and Harry Rachel.  Without them, 

it wouldn’t look or sound even close to the way it sounds.  Also, a big thanks to the cats    

in Shadowland - John, Chris Anderson, Greg Novick, Dave Anthony and, of course, Oria - 

who decided to spend their New Year’s Eve makin’ music for y’all.  And New Year’s Eve    

is usually a great payday for musicians, but not this year, so I really appreciate my fellow 

Shadowlanders forgoing a rare NYE with their families to do this special broadcast. We 

love doin’ what we do and hope to provide a joyful beginning to 2021 for everyone … 

Shadowland continues to get tons of airplay all over the globe but mostly here and in the 

U.S. as well as the  

United King-

dom.    Our single 

“Common Ground” has been the latest to hit the airwaves  

following “Knockin’ On The Door” and  “I’m Gonna Drown 

Standin’ Up.”  We will continue to promote Shadowland in  

social media and over the airwaves and internet until we    

can get out there and do it for real, live and in person!!!  So. 

please keep an eye on all our sites - website, Twitter feed  

and Facebook page - for all of the latest .…….  

 

BLUE AMERICANA:  Oria and I had a blast during our    

special “Christmas Tunes on Quarantunes” broadcast.  We 

were really overwhelmed by the response - thank you to 

everyone who tuned in and contributed to our virtual tip jar!  

We will be doing more of these special theme nights, so stay tuned … In the meantime, Blue Americana continues to write and  

record and we will also continue with our Friday night Quarantunes until venues open up for live performances.  We are so excited 

about all of the newly recorded and mixed songs that we will be sharing with you soon, songs about love, loss, hate, good times 

and bad - that’s life, baby.  Check out our website, Twitter and Facebook pages and follow and like us! .…….  
 

ETC.:  Since the pandemic kicked in, I’ve been doing a truckload of recording sessions for people all over the country and world. 

That has become the new norm, uploading and downloading files, so if you have any music that requires any of what I do, don’t 

hesitate to reach out .…….  

UPCOMING LIVE DATES   
 

 

 

 

Friday, January 8th — with Blue Americana 

 Quarantunes LIVE on Facebook — www.facebook.com/glennalexandermusic 
 

 

Thursday, January14th — with Blue Americana 

 Hailey’s Harp & Pub, 400 Main Street, Metuchen, New Jersey - 732-321-0777 / https://haileysharpandpub.com 
 

 

Friday, January 22nd — with Blue Americana 

 Quarantunes LIVE on Facebook  — www.facebook.com/glennalexandermusic 

 

 

Friday, January  29th— with Blue Americana 

 Quarantunes LIVE on Facebook —  www.facebook.com/glennalexandermusic 
 

Shadowland gets ready to rock in the New Year! 
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